
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sdr. Ydby June 10, 2025 

 

Dear Member of the Support Group, 

Invitation to the annual general assembly 2025 

You are hereby invited to the annual general assembly of the Nordic Folkecenter’s 

support group, which will take place on Sunday, June 29, at 2 p.m. at the 

SkibstedFjord course center.  

The agenda according to the statutes:  

Lene Høgh, coordinator of Folkecenter's work in Uganda, will give a 

presentation about Folkecenter Uganda, JEEP 

We would like to thank you for your support to the Nordic Folkecenter for 

Renewable Energy - it really means a lot to us and it has been a crucial 

prerequisite for our work of promoting a greener and more sustainable future 

over the years.  

Please, note that in order to participate to the general assembly you should pay 

your membership (if you haven’t done it yet) before the day of the assembly. 

The yearly membership fees are: 

 For individuals: 100 DKK 

 For households: 200 DKK 

 For companies and organizations: 1,000 DKK. 



The money should be paid in one of the following ways: 

 Bank transfer at Andelskassen Merkur: 8401 000 10 79 575 stating your 

your name and email address 

 MobilePay: 79 906 stating your name and email address in the message 

field.  

 PayPal: info@folkecenter.dk or follow the instructions here 

 

Nordic Folkecenter is currently in a very critical situation, with our existence being 

threatened. Therefore, we hope that you, if you have the opportunity, will 

consider making an extra contribution along with your membership fee.  

All contributions, large or small, will be received with the greatest gratitude. We 

are looking forward to your cooperation and dialogue.  

Kind regards  

Jane Kruse, 

Director 

mailto:info@folkecenter.dk
https://www.folkecenter.eu/pages/Payment-membership.html

